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June 29, 2021 

Dear Landowners/Residents, 
Due to the moderate/severe drought we are experiencing, the City Council is concerned about the sustainability of the Bloomington water supply through this dry season. All City water comes from the Findlay Spring. Currently, the spring is producing enough water to keep our reservoir tanks full. However, the water supply from the spring is steadily dropping and is likely to fall below levels required to keep the reservoir tanks full and meet current water needs. To ensure that all citizens of Bloomington have adequate water for their homes, yards, gardens, etc., we request your cooperation by using commonsense water conservation practices. The City Council requests that landowners and residents of Bloomington adopt the following practices for this season: 
1. Water yards between 5pm and 10am. 
2. Water yards every other day instead of daily. The City Council asks that those who live or have property west of First (100) West water on even days and those who live or have property east of First (100) West water on odd days. See the map and chart below. 
3. Where possible, use irrigation water for fields and pastures. 
4. Be prudent in how water is used. 
By voluntarily working together to make efficient use of our shared water resource, we hope to have sufficient water to meet all our needs. 
(See next page for chart and map)
	Street Location
	Calendar days
	Watering times 

	West of 1st West
	Even days
	5:00 pm to 10:00 am 

	East of 1st West
	Odd days
	5:00 pm to 10:00 am 
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We appreciate your cooperation in this matter, 

Bloomington City Council

(If you have an updated email address, please send to: bloomingtonidahocityclerk@gmail.com, 

or call 208-945-3169)

Mayor: 


     Ted McGhee


City Council: 


     Bob Searle – Facilities 


     Dan Porter – Roads


     Mike Knapp – Sewer


     Philip Ward– Water


City Clerk: 


     Christine Cooper


Treasurer: 


     Marilyn Wilkes
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